
 
 
 
 
 

Cancellation of Alcohol Storage 
July 2018 

 
 

Effective immediately DBGC will not store members’ 

beverages. Members have until July 1 2018 to consume or 

remove their existing bottles.  

If you have any question, please enquire with our restaurant 

service staff. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Club Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posting date: 1st April 2018 
Disposal date: 30th September 2018 
Ref: GC/Notice/019/18 


